
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Stony Creek Association 

From: Nick Fischer, Tax Collector 

Date: September 3, 2024 

RE: Tax Collection  

 

 

With regards to the 2024 collection of Stony Creek taxes (for 

property assessments on the Town of Branford Grand List as of 

October 1,2023); 

 

-As of August 27th, we received $27,029.07 (or approximately 

72%) of the total taxes due. 

 


